
Stay in the Loop 
January 18, 2017 

 
 

 Sunday, January 22nd (This Sunday) 
 AM 

This week in our Journey Through the New Testament we will look at the heart’s 
desire.  What does your heart TRULY desire?  I know what we would like for it to 
desire, but does your heart TRULY desire the things of God and His Will for you?  We 

will look at the real struggle that we have daily with our hearts. 

 PM 
Join us at 6:30pm for our Evening Service as we continue on this same theme. 
 

 
 A brief meeting for those who are interested in one of the Canada Mission Trips for 2017 will 

be in Room B204, Fayetteville Campus, THIS SUNDAY, January 22, 2017 immediately 
following 2nd service (about 12:30 PM).  Trips are scheduled to Prince Rupert (Seafest) June 4-
12, 2017 and a trip to help Potter’s House Church with a Fall Festival for the community in 

Kelowna British Columbia, September 18-25, 2017. 
 

 Do you have a properly planned estate?  Over 70% of Americans do not have a properly 

planned estate.  The Bible clearly teaches believers to be better prepared.  On January 29 
during our evening service (6:30 p.m.), we will LiveStream the Georgia Baptist Foundation as 
they present “House in Order” at the Fayetteville campus.  Each participant will receive a 

complimentary House in Order workbook.  Come let us help you get your house in order. 
 

 Thursday, January 26th at 6:00pm at Meansville Baptist Church the annual Membership and 
Trustees meeting for the Pike County Christian Outreach Center will be held. They will be 

discussing volunteer and outreach opportunities. Come and see how you can help serve the 
people of Pike County. 

 

 MEN ONLY!  Pastor Chris is leading a Men’s Bible study every Monday morning at 6:00am in his 
office. Please email him at cwatson@harpscrossing.com and let him know you will be joining 
them. 

 

 Mark your Calendars! DNOW 2017 will be March 24-26.  More information to come! 
 

 “Women of Joy”, May 5-7 in Myrtle Beach.  Join us for wonderful speakers and music, 
Sheila Walsh, Liz Curtis Higgs, Sherri Burgess, Ann Voskamp, Comedian Mark Lowry, Natalie 
Grant in concert and Worship Leader Charles Billingsley.  Tickets and lodging of $149 for 4 

ladies in a room are going fast.  $25 deposit due by February 5.  Please see Stacy Morris 

or Lisa Watson to sign up, space is limited. 
 
 Response Team on call-  January 18th  – Charlie Morris 

     January 22nd & 25th – Walker Curtis 
 

Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule-  Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler 

Youth Assistants:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
  

Sunday, January 22nd :  
 Babies- Lisa Watson & Harriette Connell 
 Toddlers – John Hatchett, Jamie Glaze & Abree Holloway 

 Children’s Church: Lisa & Lyla Carroll 
  Sunday Evening – Ashley Hatchett & Janet Roberts 
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